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Thomas and Kane,



Thank you for everything you've brought
to Indian Futures. It definitely isn't 

the same without you! 
Thank you for your dedication, your
time, your ideas, your energy, your
belief, and your determination and

passion to help create a better world.

Missing you very much...



This month of March we've seen two very special people leave
Indian Futures... Thomas and Kane.

While it's never easy to see such amazing people go, 
they will always be part of our IF family!

This was Kane's message to IF before he left:



'Thank you so much Indian Futures for being open to my
ideas, giving me full creating freedom and for inspiring me,

amazing grassroots charity that truly changes lives -
support is decided by those we are helping, 

not by us in the UK.'



India eNews

The Surkupei Project



Now that life is returning to some form
of normality we can also restart our

Surkupei Project!



Have a look at the story of the project (to
the left) and, if you want to order 

any surkupeis, email us at
indianfuturesfundraising@gmail.com
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From Futuraula
(University School of

Tourism) 



'This month Futuraula’s team has
been working on the creation and

promotion of ‘Futuraula Kehl’, a
week full of Indian-inspired games

to raise funds for the female
Student Sponsorship Programme
from 28th March to 1st April. Also,
on 30th March we had a charitable

breakfast. At the same time, we
have been busy defining our

proposals for a full-on month of
April to come! Futuraula never

stops!'
-Paola Campoy, Futuraula

Member Futuraula's Kehl, a week of Indian inspired games 
at Euroaula, Barcelona


